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Dear Families          June 3, 2022 

 

These last few weeks of school are going by so quickly! It has been a wonderful year of learning for our 
students, and we are finishing strong. 
 

We are thankful we were able to bring back some fun activities this year that we were unable to do last year 
with COVID restrictions in place.  We couldn’t have done it without the help of our amazing parent volunteers 
and the support of our PTO.   
 

As we approach our final week of school, I want to make sure you are aware of the following activities we 
have planned for the end of the year:  
 

On Thursday, June 9th, we will celebrate Field day at Tonasket Elementary! There are a variety of fun, outdoor 
activities planned for students.  
 

Report cards will be sent home with students on Thursday, June 9th. This is where you will find out your child’s 
teacher next year.  
 

Friday, June 10th is our last day of school and will be an early release.  Students in grades K-4 will have an 
opportunity to meet the teacher they will have for the coming school year and visit their classroom.   
 

Finally, I’d like to encourage you to check out the summer reading program at the Tonasket Community 
Library. I cannot stress enough the importance of making reading a priority every day for your child. This will 
help to lessen the effect of learning loss that often occurs when students are out of school over the summer. 
The public library is an excellent resource for making sure that your child has access to engaging books at their 
reading level throughout the year.  I have attached information about the summer reading program below. 
 

Until next year, here’s wishing you all an enjoyable summer! 
 

Warmly,  
Mrs. Martin 

 

Before you check out for summer, please make sure that ALL library 

books, hotspots, Chromebook, ipads, chargers and headphones are 

turned in for the summer! Report Cards will be held until turned in.  

http://www.tonasket.wednet.edu/


★★★★PTO NEWS★★★★ 
Thank you to everyone who made the PTO a success this year! The 

fund run prizes were big success this year and we cannot wait to 

do the fund run again next year!  

Have an amazing summer break with your kids! 

 

★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★ 
NCW Libraries’ Summer Library Program is almost here! Join us for a 
summer filled with fun activities, June 13 - August 31! 
 
 

NCW Libraries invites people of all ages, stages, and interests to join the summer library program for 
library challenges, reading recommendations, Book Bingo, and more! Program materials can be 
picked up at all NCW Library locations. Folks can also participate online at ncwlibraries.beanstack.org 
or through the Beanstack App.There will be prizes! 
 
 

Questions? Email us at tonasket@ncwlibraries.org, give us a call at (509)486-2366, or ask us on 
Facebook!  

 
 

★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★ 

  

Visit the Tonasket Elementary School website: www.tonasket.wednet.edu, 
programs/Tonasket Elementary Library.  You will find a multiple selection of links to 
keep your children learning and having fun throughout the summer.   
 

 

Kindergarten Registration 
Early registration has come and gone. If you have not 

registered your child for school next year please go the school 

website and do so as soon as possible! 
 

 

 

http://www.ncwlibraries.org/locations
http://ncwlibraries.beanstack.org/
https://www.beanstack.com/mobile-app
mailto:tonasket@ncwlibraries.org
https://www.facebook.com/TonasketPublicLibrary/
https://www.facebook.com/TonasketPublicLibrary/
http://www.tonasket.wednet.edu/


 
 

From the Nurse: While you are going through your kids clothes this 

summer and getting ready for the new school year, please think about 

donating the old ones to the school. We especially need girls leggings and 

sweats for boys, sizes 4 - 10. Sometimes we have little accidents and it is 

always helpful to have some clean clothes for them to change into. Thank 

you, Nurse Jill and Mrs. Green  

★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★★ 

 

Hello June 

Joy finds you when you 

Understand your value and 

Nourish your need 

Even when it feels hard. 

-Ourmindfullife.com 
 

Happy End of School Year!  

 
June is a shorter month for our students. I encourage you and our students to find time during summer 
break to recharge. This might look like practicing mindfulness by unplugging and spending time outside; 
finding time for fun such as playing card games, going on adventures, and having moments of laughter; or 
even taking time for relaxation - getting extra sleep and spending time doing nothing.  Our students have 
had a packed spring with testing, spring sports, field trips, run club, etc. they certainly deserve some time 
off.  I can’t wait to hear how their summers went when we get back next fall.  

 
Every year during this time, I as a school counselor start looking at my school counseling program and 
reflect on what was a success and what areas I need to improve or grow or add. I am working hard 
towards aligning the program with American School Counselor Association (ASCA) standards. One area 
that I am hoping to add next year is an advisory counsel. If you as a parent or community member are 
interested in learning more, feel free to reach out. One other thing to keep an eye out for next fall is my 
annual Parent Needs Assessment which helps guide me on how I start the year and what groups I offer. 

 
To conclude, I am really proud of our students. Each one is capable of great things and I have loved 
seeing them grow throughout this year. As always if you have any needs, questions or concerns please 
feel free to reach out by email or phone. Have a great summer and enjoy the long days of sunshine 
ahead. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Cayla Monroe-Sellers 
TSD ES Counselor 
cmonroe-sellers@tonasket.wednet.edu 
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Migrant News 
If you are looking for good things to do with your children this summer 

come celebrate and learn with us! 

On Tuesday, June 7 at 6:00 p.m. 

  
The last meeting of the year will be held in person! We will celebrate our migrant students who 

have worked so hard and are graduating! We will also have information and registration for 

many activities taking place this summer. At this meeting there will be information about 

summer school, the Tonasket public pool, the Public Library and the Tonasket Community 

Cultural Center. We will also honor our PAC officers and have a delicious carne asada with 

handmade tortillas, rice and beans. We count on your presence. 
 

 

Elementary School 486-4933  Middle School 486-2147  High School 486-2161 

District Office 486-2126  Bus Garage 486-2665 

June/August 2022 

 

Dates to Remember         Anoten en sus Calendarios 
June 9th Report Cards Sent Home   9 de Junio Boletas de calificaciones se envían  

June 9th Field Day     9 de Junio día de campo 

June 10th Last Day of School - Early Release 10 de Junio Último Día de Clases-Salida Temprana 

June 13th-17th  Office open 8am-4pm   13-17 de Junio La oficina abrirá 8am-4pm 

August 17th Office opens for 2022/23 Year   17 de agosto La oficina abrirá para el ciclo 2022/23 

August 24th All Staff Day. Office Closed  24 de agosto todo el día del personal. La oficina estará cerrada 

August 25th First Day of School/conferences  25 de agosto primer día de clases/la conferencias 

August 29th First day With Students   29 de Agosto Primer día con estudiantes 
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